BHAVESH M. KOTHARI’S VICE PRESIDENT REPORT FOR 2ND M.C. MEETING TO BE HELD ON 23RD AND 24TH DECEMBER 2022
First of all, I want to thank my Home Association, Ahmedabad Paper Merchants Association for nominating me as the Vice President and giving me an opportunity to serve FPTA

a.  Names of the Affiliated Associations under your jurisdiction:

Ahmedabad Paper Merchants Association
Baroda Paper Merchants Association

Indore Paper Merchants Association

Jaipur Paper Merchants Association

b. Whether you have visited any of the Associations during the quarter, if not the reasons.
I was unable to attend the Associations under my jurisdiction during the quarter. However, I was in regular touch with the President and Secretary for various discussions related to current industry outlook and ways to grow through the same for traders. 
c.  What are the views of the Associations be it on trade, the functioning of FPTA, Government policies etc.
After the disruptions caused by the Covid-19 pandemic, when paper consumption nosedived, the demand has made a robust recovery in the ongoing financial year and has overtaken pre-pandemic levels. In view of the large potential for growth aided by growing economy, paper industry is expected to continue to grow in sync with the economic growth recording 6-8% growth per annum.
Traders are happy with the initiatives taken by government to promote Agroforestry which can provide a fillip to the paper industry with regards to raw material security and thus leading to less dependence on imports and controlled pricing.

Traders are expecting more such results from the government front and paper market front. 
d. Whether you are in touch with the President and FPTA Secretariat regularly.

I have been in regular touch with the President and FPTA Secretary. We are having regular discussions related to FPTA matters, government policies and Association’s suggestion on various industry factors
e. Whether you have attended the Managing Committee Meeting of FPTA held during the Quarter and if not the reasons. 

I attended the AGM of FPTA held at Nagpur in September 2022. I will be attending the 2nd M.C. meeting of FPTA to be held on 23rd and 24th December 2022 at my hometown. 
f. 
What is your assessment with regard to the functioning of FPTA – whether you have any suggestions which would give a boost to its working.

The functioning of FPTA under the current leadership of Mr. Aseem Bordia is exceptional. FPTA is under discussions with many authorities for reforms in paper industry benefiting the paper trading fraternity. We expect FPTA to actively engage with all the concerned authorities for their prompt and favorable response
g.  Any other suggestions. 


a. FPTA shall stipulate trade practice guidelines for wholesalers and retailers and the same shall be timely updated and reviewed 

b. All members of the FPTA shall actively participate in discussions, forums and events organized by FPTA which will benefit them in the industry
BHAVESH M. KOTHARI
VICE-PRESIDENT FPTA
